
 25th March 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 
We have been writing letters to the zoo! We have been exploring the texture of cornflower and 
describing it. We were also pretending to be doctors to help each other. 

 

People Who Help Us 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will be reading ‘Superhero Gran ’. 
 

Maths 
 
We will be finding numbers in the real world. 
We will also go on shape hunts in the environ-
ment, finding similarities and differences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your  
children’s learning at home to   
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

We will be having a police officer to visit.  
 
We will be learning about reflective (shiny) ma-
terials and making our own police badges. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 

 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
Next week we will be making musical instru-
ments. We will be moving and painting to 
different types of music. 
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